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The Global Family Planning Revolution Warren C. Robinson
2007 The striking upsurge in population growth rates in
developing countries at the close of World War II gained
force during the next decade. From the 1950s to the
1970s, scholars and advocacy groups publicized the trend
and drew troubling conclusions about its economic and
ecological implications. Private educational and
philanthropic organizations, government, and
international organizations joined in the struggle to
reduce fertility. Three decades later this movement has
seen changes beyond anyone's most optimistic dreams, and
global demographic stabilization is expected in this
century. The Global Family Planning Revolution preserves
the remarkable record of this success. Its editors and
authors offer more than a historical record. They
disccuss important lessons for current and future
initiatives of the international community. Some
programs succeeded while others initially failed, and
the analyses provide valuable guidance for emerging
health-related policy objectives and responses to global
challenges.
The Future of Health Care Delivery United States ArmyBaylor University Program in Health Care Administration
Preceptors' Course, United States Army Medical Field
Service School, 1969 1969
The Federal Employees Health Benefits Program as a Model
for Medicare Reform United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Government Reform. Subcommittee on Civil
Service 2000
Mired in the Health Care Morass T. Neil Davis 2008-01
Mired in the Morass describes a predicament known to
almost 47 million Americans: paying for medical bills
without health insurance. Neil Davis navigated this
financial black hole and discovered a hidden truth:
medical bills don¿t reflect the costs of medicine. Davis
describes the harrowing journey his family took in
paying for cancer treatments, and comes to the wellinformed conclusion that our health care system is
broken, and doesn¿t have much to do with health. Yet,
there is hope: armed with the knowledge Davis provides,
you too may get a correct and detailed accounting of
what you actually owe¿often far less than the hospital
bill might imply. If enough Americans understand the
true costs, both in money and in deaths from reliance on
a crippled system, we may be able to change to a fairer,
more rational, healthier system for all of us.
Redefining Health Care Michael E. Porter 2006-04-24 The
U.S. health care system is in crisis. At stake are the
quality of care for millions of Americans and the
financial well-being of individuals and employers
squeezed by skyrocketing premiums—not to mention the
stability of state and federal government budgets. In
Redefining Health Care, internationally renowned
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strategy expert Michael Porter and innovation expert
Elizabeth Teisberg reveal the underlying—and largely
overlooked—causes of the problem, and provide a powerful
prescription for change. The authors argue that
competition currently takes place at the wrong
level—among health plans, networks, and hospitals—rather
than where it matters most, in the diagnosis, treatment,
and prevention of specific health conditions.
Participants in the system accumulate bargaining power
and shift costs in a zero-sum competition, rather than
creating value for patients. Based on an exhaustive
study of the U.S. health care system, Redefining Health
Care lays out a breakthrough framework for redefining
the way competition in health care delivery takes
place—and unleashing stunning improvements in quality
and efficiency. With specific recommendations for
hospitals, doctors, health plans, employers, and policy
makers, this book shows how to move health care toward
positive-sum competition that delivers lasting benefits
for all.
Meeting the Challenge of Chronic Illness Robert L. Kane
2005-12-21 Chronic conditions such as arthritis, heart
disease, and Parkinson disease are the principal cause
of all sickness and death in the United States and
represent the vast majority of health care expenditures.
Although we now live in a world dominated by chronic
conditions, health care is still organized around a
commitment to treating acute illnesses. Meeting the
Challenge of Chronic Illness examines current
deficiencies in chronic illness care and explores ways
to improve it. Addressing the challenges of shifting
from the primacy of acute illnesses to the predominance
of chronic conditions, the authors identify the
components necessary to reorganize and reform health
care: properly prepared health care workers; involved
patients and families; appropriate use of new
technologies, especially information systems; an
appropriate role for prevention; and the creation of
funding approaches that will provide necessary
incentives. This book calls on policy makers, health
care providers, and educators to address one of the
greatest challenges facing the health care system.
Selected Issues in Medicare Program Policy United
States. Congress. House. Committee on Ways and Means.
Subcommittee on Health 1975
Contexts of Nursing John Daly 2014-01-26 The new edition
of this popular nursing text introduces students to the
theory, language and scholarship of contemporary
nursing. Contexts of Nursing, 4th edition continues to
challenge and extend nursing students by exploring the
key concepts underpinning contemporary nursing practice.
This exceptional nursing textbook incorporates diverse
views and voices and sometimes-controversial topics,
encouraging student nurses to reflect, discuss and
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debate various issues, and ultimately helping them to
develop their own positions. Contexts of Nursing, 4th
edition features abundant new and updated content –
developed in consultation with practicing nurses and
nursing students – yet remains based on the same aims
and objectives of the popular first edition. Written by
expert contributors, all of whom are helping shape
contemporary nursing in Australia and New Zealand, this
latest edition of Contexts of Nursing reflects the
dynamic nature of nursing scholarship. Chapters have
been thoroughly revised and updated, and now include
fresh learning objectives, key words, reflective
questions, recommended readings and references Content
has been fully updated to reflect national registration
A restructured table of contents links key chapters Each
chapter addresses an area of study within the
undergraduate nursing program. Topics include history,
culture, ethics, law, technology and professional
issues.
You Throw Like a Girl Don McPherson 2019-09-03 The
former NFL quarterback examines the roots of masculinity
gone awry and how it promotes violence against women. In
You Throw Like a Girl, former Syracuse University
quarterback and NFL veteran Don McPherson examines how
the narrow definition of masculinity adversely impacts
women and creates many “blind spots” that hinder the
healthy development of men. Dissecting the strict set of
beliefs and behaviors that underpin our understanding of
masculinity, he contends that we don’t raise boys to be
men, we raise them not to be women. Using examples from
his own life, including his storied football career,
McPherson passionately argues that viewing violence
against women as a “women’s issue” not just ignores
men’s culpability but conflates the toxicity of men’s
violence with being male. In You Throw Like a Girl,
McPherson leads us beyond the blind spots and toward
solutions, analyzing how we can engage men in a
sustained dialogue, with a new set of terms that are
aspirational and more accurately representative of the
emotional wholeness of men. “One of the most important
books ever written by a former elite male athlete.”
—Jackson Katz, author of The Macho Paradox “An essential
exploration of what’s holding men and sports back—and
how to overcome it.” —The Washington Post “Don McPherson
is a quarterback for a wider community.” —Newsday “A
crucial read for anyone interested in learning more
about how sports culture informs limited definitions of
masculinity, and how such definitions are destructive
for boys and men, and dangerous to girls and women.”
—The Undefeated (A Can’t Miss Book of 2019)
Administration of Federal Food and Drugs Act United
States. Congress. Senate. Agriculture and Forestry
Committee 1930
Health Reform in the 21st Century United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Ways and Means 2011
Caring Enough to Cure 1986
Health Care Costs and Their Effects on the Economy
United States. Congress. Joint Economic Committee 1985
Public Health and National Resources United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on Governmental Affairs 2002
Africa Emerges Robert Rotberg 2013-07-10 Sub-Saharan
Africa is no longer a troubled ‘dark continent.’ Most of
its constituent countries are now enjoying significant
economic growth and political progress. The new Africa
has begun to banish the miseries of the past, and
appears ready to play an important role in world
affairs. Thanks to shifts in leadership and governance,
an African renaissance could be at hand. Yet the road
ahead is not without obstacles. As world renowned expert
on African affairs, Robert Rotberg, expertly shows,
Africa today maybe poised to deliver real rewards to its
long suffering citizens but it faces critical new crises
as well as abundant new opportunities. Africa Emerges
draws on a wealth of empirical data to explore the key
challenges Africa must overcome in the coming decades.
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From peacekeeping to health and disease, from energy
needs to education, this illuminating analysis diagnoses
the remaining impediments Africa will need to surmount
if it is to emerge in 2050 as a prosperous, peaceful,
dynamic collection of robust large and small nations.
Africa Emerges offers an unparalleled guide for all
those interested in the dynamics of modern Africa’s
political, economic, and social development.
Association Men 1923
Mental Health Ethics Phil Barker 2010-11-09 This work
provides an overview of traditional and contemporary
ethical perspectives and critically examines a range of
ethical and moral challenges present in contemporary
'psychiatric-mental' health services.
Gender, Health And Illness Dona L. Davis 2014-05-22 This
offers a varied perspective on the popular
health/illness category of nerves. Relationships between
gender and nerves are investigated in terms of biology
and epidemiology, interpersonal and social relations,
social construction of gender, affective and symbolic
qualities of nerves.
Hanford Nuclear Reservation United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Energy and Natural Resources 1995
California. Court of Appeal (2nd Appellate District).
Records and Briefs California (State). Number of
Exhibits: 1 Received document entitled: APPLICATION FOR
PERMISSION TO FILE SUPPLEMENTAL BRIEF AND SUPPLEMENTAL
BRIEF DISCUSSING PERTINENT NEW APPELLATE DECISIONS
Perioperative Addiction Ethan O. Bryson 2011-10-30
Perioperative Addiction addresses an issue that every
anesthesiologist will encounter many times during the
course of his or her career: the patient who arrives for
operative care under the influence of legal or illegal
drugs. The editors and contributors provide expert
guidance on how to identify and manage the addicted
patient, approaching the subject from the vantage points
of the specific drug and of special patient populations.
Features: · Guidance for spotting and managing addicted
patients · All common and important drugs of addiction,
from opioids, cocaine, club drugs, and alcohol, to
tobacco, marijuana, nitrous oxide, inhalants, and
propofol · Special populations, including pregnant
women, pain patients, adolescents, older patients, and
healthcare professionals · Fascinating overview of the
long history of addiction · Genetic basis of addiction,
and the range of pharmacological treatments for
addiction
A Terrible Thing to Waste Harriet A. Washington
2019-07-23 A "powerful and indispensable" look at the
devastating consequences of environmental racism (Gerald
Markowitz) -- and what we can do to remedy its toxic
effects on marginalized communities. Did you know...
Middle-class African American households with incomes
between $50,000 and $60,000 live in neighborhoods that
are more polluted than those of very poor white
households with incomes below $10,000. When swallowed, a
lead-paint chip no larger than a fingernail can send a
toddler into a coma -- one-tenth of that amount will
lower his IQ. Nearly two of every five African American
homes in Baltimore are plagued by lead-based paint.
Almost all of the 37,500 Baltimore children who suffered
lead poisoning between 2003 and 2015 were African
American. From injuries caused by lead poisoning to the
devastating effects of atmospheric pollution, infectious
disease, and industrial waste, Americans of color are
harmed by environmental hazards in staggeringly
disproportionate numbers. This systemic onslaught of
toxic exposure and institutional negligence causes
irreparable physical harm to millions of people across
the country-cutting lives tragically short and
needlessly burdening our health care system. But these
deadly environments create another insidious and often
overlooked consequence: robbing communities of color,
and America as a whole, of intellectual power. The 1994
publication of The Bell Curve and its controversial
2/4

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on September 27, 2022 by
guest

thesis catapulted the topic of genetic racial
differences in IQ to the forefront of a renewed and
heated debate. Now, in A Terrible Thing to Waste, awardwinning science writer Harriet A. Washington adds her
incisive analysis to the fray, arguing that IQ is a
biased and flawed metric, but that it is useful for
tracking cognitive damage. She takes apart the spurious
notion of intelligence as an inherited trait, using
copious data that instead point to a different cause of
the reported African American-white IQ gap:
environmental racism - a confluence of racism and other
institutional factors that relegate marginalized
communities to living and working near sites of toxic
waste, pollution, and insufficient sanitation services.
She investigates heavy metals, neurotoxins, deficient
prenatal care, bad nutrition, and even pathogens as
chief agents influencing intelligence to explain why
communities of color are disproportionately affected -and what can be done to remedy this devastating problem.
Featuring extensive scientific research and Washington's
sharp, lively reporting, A Terrible Thing to Waste is
sure to outrage, transform the conversation, and inspire
debate.
Young Men 1923
Informing Consumers about Health Care Quality David I.
Lewin 2002
Health Care Costs and Their Effects on the Economy
United States. Congress. Joint Economic Committee 1985
The Spirit of Leadership Rajendra D. Patsute 2020-09-29
During a mountain war, a young commando stealthily
climbs up a steep mountain cliff in the freezing cold
night. He is in the moment which is to turn the
direction of the war. Even though he was the junior-most
in his battalion, the General had made him lead the
mission. In him rested hopes of his General and the
hopes of his buddies. A young man returns to his village
in the Western Ghats of India. The villagers are
suffering from poverty, hunger, scarcity, famine, and
hopelessness. He is their only hope, and their promise
for a future. A scientist gives this idea to the world
that space is bent and that there are holes in it. He
dares to challenge the entire human belief, but still
they believed in him and revered him. They all hoped he
was right. How does leadership connect a soldier, a
social reformer, and a scientist? What is that
scintillating spirit in these people that earns them the
solid devotion of their followers? The Spirit of
Leadership takes you on a journey of understanding
leadership...
Case Study Evaluation Trish Greenhalgh 2015-01-12 This
volume explores the vital contribution of case study as
an evaluation approach that links methodology and
political purpose, and opens up new ways of seeing.
Health Care Information United States. Congress. Senate.
Committee on Governmental Affairs 1995
Who Am I? Richard David Precht 2011-08-23 #1
INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER TRANSLATED INTO 23 LANGUAGES,
WITH MORE THAN ONE MILLION COPIES SOLD What is truth?
What is love? Does life have meaning? Bestselling author
Richard David Precht, “the Mick Jagger of the nonfiction
book” (Tagesanzeiger Zürich), has traveled the globe
searching for answers—and his odyssey has become one of
the most talked-about books around the world. Combining
classic philosophy and cutting-edge neuroscience, Precht
guides readers through the thickest jungles of academic
discourse with the greatest of ease, taking on subjects
as challenging and divisive as abortion, cloning, the
eating of animals, euthanasia, the ethics of
reproductive science, and the very future of humanity.
Who knows? By the end of this wildly entertaining
journey, you just might be able to answer, Who Am I?
Administration of Federal Food and Drugs Act United
States. Congress. Senate. Committee on Agriculture and
Forestry 1930
Decisions - Federal Mine Safety and Health Review
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Commission United States. Federal Mine Safety and Health
Review Commission 1999-07
"NutraSweet"-- Health and Safety Concerns United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on Labor and Human Resources
1988
Diabetes,An Issue of Physician Assistant Clinics Kim
Zuber 2020-03-06 This issue of Physician Assistant
Clinics, Guest Edited by Kim Zuber, PA-C and Jane S.
Davis, CRNP, DNP, is devoted to Diabetes. Articles in
this outstanding issue include: A Century of Discovery:
The Centennial of Insulin; What it is and How we know:
Diabetes in the 21st Century; The Ominous Octet and
other Scary Diabetes Stories; Putting the Diabetes
Patient in Charge; Diabetes: Counting Carbs Instead of
Pennies; Non-insulin Therapy for Diabetes; Pens and
Needles: Insulin Therapy for Diabetes; Managing Diabetes
in the Digital Age; When Crisis Strikes: The acute
complications of diabetes; Living Day to Day: Chronic
Complications in Diabetes; Sugar Babies: Diabetes in the
Pediatric Population; And Baby Makes 2: Gestational
Diabetes; The Boomers Come of Age: Elderly and Frail
Diabetes Patients; The Rising Price of Sugar; and The
Future of Diabetes. A CME program is also available to
subscribers of Physician Assistant Clinics.
The Painting on the Window Blind Neil Davis 2011-01-07
This is the story of a search for information about a
Civil War painting unique in several respects: it is on
an old-fashioned roll-down window blind, is the only
known surviving work of previously unknown soldier
artist John H. G. Hood, and is the only known one of a
Union soldier in a Confederate uniform. The man on
horseback in the painting, James A. Hensal, was a
dashing figure who during the war was sentenced to death
by court-martial after shooting and killing his superior
officer. For reasons having to do with his exploits,
Hensals execution was never carried out and he later
rose to become chief of scouts for Union General
Grenville Dodge. Speaking of Hensal, Dodge said, He was
the bravest man I ever knew. The painting now resides at
the Guthrie County Historical Village in Panora, Iowa,
the location where the painting was executed and where
both John H. G. Hood and James A. Hensal lived after the
war.
New Health Professions and Graduate Medical Education
Recommendations United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Ways and Means. Subcommittee on Health 1997
Shattering Culture Mary-Jo DelVecchio Good 2011-11-01
"Culture counts" has long been a rallying cry among
health advocates and policymakers concerned with racial
disparities in health care. A generation ago, the
women’s health movement led to a host of changes that
also benefited racial minorities, including more
culturally aware medical staff, enhanced health
education, and the mandated inclusion of women and
minorities in federally funded research. Many health
professionals would now agree that cultural competence
is important in clinical settings, but in what ways?
Shattering Culture provides an insightful view of
medicine and psychiatry as they are practiced in today’s
culturally diverse clinical settings. The book offers a
compelling account of the many ways culture shapes how
doctors conduct their practices and how patients feel
about the care they receive. Based on interviews with
clinicians, health care staff, and patients, Shattering
Culture shows the human face of health care in America.
Building on over a decade of research led by Mary-Jo
Good, the book delves into the cultural backgrounds of
patients and their health care providers, as well as the
institutional cultures of clinical settings, to
illuminate how these many cultures interact and shape
the quality of patient care. Sarah Willen explores the
controversial practice of matching doctors and patients
based on a shared race, ethnicity, or language and finds
a spectrum of arguments challenging its usefulness,
including patients who may fear being judged negatively
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by providers from the same culture. Seth Hannah
introduces the concept of cultural environments of
hyperdiversity describing complex cultural identities.
Antonio Bullon and Mary-Jo Good demonstrate how
regulations meant to standardize the caregiving
process—such as the use of templates and check boxes
instead of narrative notes—have steadily limited
clinician flexibility, autonomy, and the time they can
dedicate to caring for patients. Elizabeth CarpenterSong looks at positive doctor-patient relationships in
mental health care settings and finds that the most
successful of these are based on mutual
“recognition”—patients who can express their concerns
and clinicians who validate them. In the book’s final
essay, Hannah, Good, and Park show how navigating the
maze of insurance regulations, financial arrangements,
and paperwork compromises the effectiveness of mental
health professionals seeking to provide quality care to
minority and poor patients. Rapidly increasing diversity
on one hand and bureaucratic regulations on the other
are two realities that have made providing culturally
sensitive care even more challenging for doctors. Few
opportunities exist to go inside the world of medical
and mental health clinics and see how these realities
are influencing patient care. Shattering Culture
provides a rare look at the day-to-day experiences of
psychiatrists and other clinicians and offers multiple
perspectives on what culture means to doctors, staff,
and patients and how it shapes the practice of medicine
and psychiatry.
User-Driven Healthcare: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools,
and Applications Management Association, Information
Resources 2013-01-31 User-Driven Healthcare: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications provides a global
discussion on the practice of user-driven learning in
healthcare and connected disciplines and its influence
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on learning through clinical problem solving. This book
brings together different perspectives for researchers
and practitioners to develop a comprehensive framework
of user-driven healthcare.
Medicine And Society Eli Ginzberg 2019-03-04 This book,
based on the Third Conference on Health Policy, is
derived from those discussions that identified as a
fundamental issue the translation of societal values
into health care objectives and the formulation of
mechanisms by which these objectives could guide the
clinical decision-making.
Health Affairs 2003
Street Art and Activism in the Greater Caribbean Jana
Evans Braziel 2022-09-06 Foregrounding street art in the
capital cities of Cuba, Haiti, and Puerto Rico, this
book argues that Antillean street artists diagnose the
“impossible state” of the arrested present (colonized,
occupied, or under dictatorship) while simultaneously
imagining liberated futures and fully sovereign states.
Jana Evans Braziel launches a comparative study of art,
politics, history, urban street cultures, engaged
citizenships, and social transformations in three
Antillean capital cities—Havana, Cuba; Port-au-Prince,
Haiti; and San Juan, Puerto Rico—of the Greater
Caribbean. The book includes a photo documentary archive
of street art, murals, and installations by key
muralists in these cities: Yulier Rodriguez Pérez,
"Jerry" Rosembert Moïse, and Colectivo Moriviví (Chachi
González Colón, Raysa Rodríguez García, and Salomé
Cortés). Braziel offers art historical and geopolitical
analyses of the urban street art in their cities of
production, underscoring street art as political,
economic, and environmental engagements (and not as
exclusively aesthetic ones) with urban space and street
life. The book will be of interest to scholars working
in art history, Caribbean studies, Latin American
studies, and urban studies.
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